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Jim Ruby, Executive Secretary
Environmental Quality Council

Nancy Nuttbrock

Deputy Director of the Land Quality Division
Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality
Herschler Building, 3-W

122 West 25th Street

Cheyenne, WY 82002

D

Subject: Objecting to Seherr-Thoss Sand & Gravel Small Mine Permit

Dear Ms. Nuttbrock:

As homeowners In the Melody Ranch neighborhood, we object to the issuance of the Seherr-Thot
and Gravel Small Mine Permlit. We expect the expansion of the gravel operation will have a majo:
negative impact on the residents of our nelghborhood. This large scale operation will lead to sigr
increase in air pollution, heavy truck traffic and nolse pollution. Please consider the lives of the

numerous families, particularly those with small children, in this nelghborhood. If this goestoap
hearing, we would be interested in volcing our objections.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter, .

A L]

Sincerely,

g

John “Tote” and Christine Turner
4215 Balsam Lane

Jackson, WY 83001

307 690 9452

Jturner@mwfbi.com



